
 
 

 

  27th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Object:  An update for our Fast Corridor Tariff is coming in February 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
We would like to inform you starting 2nd February 2025 a revised rail tariff for Fast Corridor 

Service will be in place. We kindly invite You to apply to our Sales Team to get the revised 

rates for moving Your cargo to inland terminals under Fast Corridor customs declaration. 

 

Besides that, please also note one component of the ancillary tariff has been revised starting 

same date for Genoa Fast Corridor handling. 

 

Terminal gate & security fee import FC will change starting 2nd February in eur 12/cnt.  

 

If you have any specific concerns or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact our dedicated customer service team at italy@service.hlag.com. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy) 

 


